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Aurora State Airport Master Plan Website Comments

Name George Van Hoomissen

Comments or questions? George Van Hoomissen (You): Question for
the FAA representative — with the just
disclosed preferred alternative, is it possible
that the FAA would grant (or entertain a
request for) a waiver/modification to the
design standards to allow the runway
extension to happen first, with other more
expensive and difficult phases to follow?
 Note, I think most pilots would agree that
the one change that would most positively
impact airport safety is the contemplated
497’ runway extension.

I would like to receive email updates.

If you would like a
response, please tell us
the best way to contact
you:

Email

Email gtvh@vhfour.com
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